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Sunday 9:00 AM Bible Classes (Offered for All Ages) 
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Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning.   
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Notes 
 

Staff 

Pulpit 
Ken Stegall 

kstegall@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth 
Chris Tomberlin 

chris.tomberlin@woodlandoaks.org 

Children’s 
Coordinator 

Jennifer Tolbert 
jennifer.tolbert@woodlandoaks.org 

Office 
Administrators 

Gina Talbott 
gina.talbott@woodlandoaks.org 

 
Karen Ardito 

karen.ardito@woodlandoaks.org 

Last Week’s Attendance 

 

Treehouse Kids Bible Classes: 

Adult Bible Classes: 

“Who is This Jesus?” by Steve Vogl 
Sundays in Chapel Center Auditorium 

“Acts of the Apostles” by Marty Miller 
Sundays in Worship Center A101 

“One Anothering” by John Rowe 
Sundays in Worship Center A102 (20s & 30s) 

“Learning to be Fishers of Men” by Mark Freeman & Raymond Walker 
Sundays in Chapel Center Magnolia Room C106 (Evangelism Class) 

“A Study of Biblical Manuscripts” by Elton Stubblefield 
Wednesdays in Worship Center Auditorium 

“The Prodigal God: Recovering the Heart of the Christian Faith”  
by Adam Fracht Wednesdays in Worship Center Room A102 (Men’s Bible Study) 

Teen Bible Classes: 

“Colossians/Philemon” by Scott Simpson 
Sundays in Chapel Center C203 (9th-12th) 

“Ruth/Esther” by Rick Medford 
Sundays in Chapel Center C201 (7th & 8th) 

“Jesus Among Secular gods” by Chris Tomberlin 
Wednesdays in Chapel Center C203 (7th-12th) 

0-1 years 
1 year-olds 
2 year-olds 
3 year-olds 

Pre-K 
Kindergarten 

A103 
A105/106 
A107 
A108 
A109 
B200 

B202 
B203 
B206 
B208 
B209 
 

1st grade 
2nd grade 
3rd grade 
4th grade 

5th-6th grade 

Elder of the Day John Rowe 

Communion Leader Bob Welch 

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

April 29- Evening Assembly - Understanding My Bible - Lesson 43 

Sunday, April 22, 2018 

9:00 AM Bible Class 359 

10:15 AM Worship 583 

6:00 PM Worship 242 

Contribution $24,216.87 

Wednesday, April 25 2018 

7:00 PM Bible Class 269 

April 29, 2018 

Missions 
For updates regarding the mission efforts supported by WOCC, please visit our church website, 
woodlandoaks.org, under Connect, click Ministries and Missions. 

Taking A Bad Call 

I’ve always wondered why someone would want to be a 
referee in a basketball game. There is so much going on 
at every moment of a game that you simply cannot be 
aware of all that’s happening. And to complicate the 
matter further, basketball has become a contact sport. It 
wasn’t originally designed that way. 

With so much pushing and leaning and grabbing going 
on constantly, there will be fouls missed by the referees. 
And there will be some fouls called that will be unfair. 

One of the things that interests me most is to observe 
how individual players react when they get (what they 
believe to be) a “bad call.” Some players become so  
angry and put on such a display that it affects their  
playing ability; others keep their cool and continue to 
focus on their job, showing little emotion. 

Sometimes in life we all get “bad calls.” Something  
totally unfair happens to us. Job said, “Yet man is born to 
trouble as surely as sparks fly upward.” (Job 5:7). Bad 
things are going to happen in all our lives. We can allow 
those things to derail our entire life if we choose. We can 
become angry and spend the rest of our lives  
complaining and depressed or we can decide to put it 
behind us and move on. 

I really do want to be one of the ones who can “take a 
licking and keep on ticking.” (Some of you will recognize 
an old Timex watch slogan ). Successful people do that. 

In order to be that kind of person, you must 1) want to 
be that kind of person and you must 2) mentally prepare 
yourself to respond that way before it happens. 

We do have a choice. We can’t control everything that 
happens to us . . . and sometimes it will be unfair, but we 
can control our response. Can you take a bad call? 

-Ken Stegall 

Budget 
Through March 31, 2018, Actual Unrestricted Contributions are $315,515.91 versus Budgeted 
Unrestricted Contributions of $333,462.45 for a deficit of ($17,946.54).  



This Week 

Today  Arms of Hope Donations Due—Saran Wrap 
 11:30 a.m. Sunday FUNday 
 6:15 p.m. Bible Builders (Isaiah/Joel) 
Monday 6:00 p.m. Pickleball 
Tuesday 9:50 a.m. Ladies’ Bible Class 
 11:30 a.m. Men’s Luncheon - Wings ‘N More 
 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals Bible Study 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. Quilting Group 
 10:00 a.m. Sprout Story & Craft Time 
 5:30 p.m. Meal 
 7:00 p.m.   Bible Classes 
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class Potluck Luncheon 
 6:30 p.m. Celebrate Recovery 
Friday 10:00 a.m. Little Lambs Play Group   
Saturday 8:00 a.m. Men’s Breakfast 
 6:00 p.m. Senior Banquet  

Announcements 

 

Upcoming Events 

 May 6 Senior Sunday 
  Ice Cream Supper 
  Congregational Singing 
 May 8 Ladies’ Bible Class Special Event 
 May 19 Golf Tournament (Deer Park) 
 May 28 Church Offices Closed 
 May 30 Youngest Men Lead Singing 
 June 3 Baby Shower for Maggie Spears 
  The Children’s Home of Lubbock Donations Due 
 June 10-16 Youth - Camp Bandina 
 June 11-14 VBS 
 June 14 VBS Family Jamboree 
 June 22-24 Family Camp 
 July 4 Church Offices Closed 
 July 8-19 Youth - Camp Wyldewood 
 July 22 Elder/Deacon Meeting 
 July 29 Serve Impact CofC Meal 
 September 3 Church Offices Closed 
 October 6 Guys Conference 
 October 21 Elder/Deacon Meeting 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

Some of the Hearing Devices are missing from the Welcome Center. We would 
like to ensure everyone who needs the assistance of these devices has the  
opportunity to use them. Please return them to the Welcome Center after each 
use. 

Arms of Hope Donations of 3ÁÒÁÎ 7ÒÁÐ are due TODAY. 

Men’s Luncheon will be this Tuesday, May 1 at 11:30 a.m. at Wings ‘N More on 
242. 

Community Bible Class will have their monthly Potluck Luncheon this  
Thursday, May 3 immediately following class. 

Men’s Breakfast will be this Saturday, May 5 at 8:00 a.m. in the Chapel Center. 

A table is set up in the foyer to honor WOCC’s graduating high school Seniors. 
Gifts and notes of congratulations can be left at this table through May 5.  

Sign up at the Welcome Center to attend the Senior Banquet honoring WOCC’s 
graduating high school students on this Saturday, May 5 from 6:00 p.m. to  
8:00 p.m. in the Chapel Center. Everyone is invited. Graduate families: Be sure 
to include all of your family members on the sign-up list for planning purposes. 

Congregational Singing will be next Sunday, May 6 during the evening  
assembly. Song requests can be listed at the Welcome Center. 

Sign up for the WOCC Golf Tournament to be held Saturday, May 19 at the  
table in the church foyer. See Robert Shock with questions.  

The Children’s Home of Lubbock has requested donations of Children’s twin 
sized Bed in a Bags (complete bedding set which usually contains comforter, 
sheet set, pillowcase, pillow sham, etc.) Please place donations in the cart in the 
church foyer by June 3. Thank you for your help with this effort.  

2018 Family Camp Registration for current WOCC members is open now 
through May 13. Cabins will be filled on a first-to-register basis. Checks can be 
made payable to WOCC and need to be handed to Nikki or Brian Lee, Chuck or  
Debbie Bryant, or placed in the folder labeled Family Camp outside the church 
office. The cost is $120 for a family or $60 for an individual. Please visit  
http://woccfamilycamp.weebly.com/ to register online. 

WOCC 2018 Vacation Bible School registration is now open! Register your 
children ages 4 years old - 6th grade, and volunteer to help at:  
https://woodlandoaksvbs.weebly.com  VBS will be June 11-14 from 9:00 a.m. to 
11:45 a.m. There will be a Family Jamboree and hot dog supper June 14 from 
6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

    Prayers 

 Bobby Fellabaum/fell and twisted her knee/she is at home recovering. 
 Holly Brisson/surgery scheduled for May 29 to remove a non-cancerous  
 tumor in eye/please pray that the procedure will go well and results are good. 
 Margaret/neighbor of Tony & Alison Bloom/recovering from surgery. 
 Paola Bejaran/friend of Helena Jaramillo/battling cancer and pregnant. 
 Members battling cancer: Tom Campbell, Cynthia Haney, Terry Hopper,   
 Nancy Stucky, and  Steven  Talbott. 
 Friends & family battling cancer: John Chegin, Donna Dunham,  Mike  
 Ferdinand,  Shawna Holland, Peggy Hutchinson, Mike  Knappier, JJ  Lovoi, 
 Jerry Malone,  Lisa Middlebrook,  Marty Pedranzan,  Meghan Rudd,   
 Garland Spelce and  Becky  Splawn. 
 Please remember our members: Ken Coleman, Sterling Lockwood, Bridget 
 Lovell, Rick Medford, Nathaniel Muniz, Nancy Palmer,  Wayland & Laurie 
 Riggs,  Danyce Rundell,  Danna & Texas  Stevens. 
 Please remember friends & family:   Azlyne Anderson, Joey Chandler, John 
 Paul Grady, Harry  Hallows, Sandy  Hyde,  Leilani  Palmer, and Mary  Zuniga. 

Treehouse Kids’ News 

There will be a Sunday FUNday TODAY immediately following the morning 
assembly. Bring your casual clothes and a contribution to the potluck:  
sandwiches, chips, and/or cookies. Plan to fellowship, let the kids play on the 
playground or a game of kickball, football, etc. A fishing tournament will begin 
at 12:00 p.m., final weigh in at 2:00 p.m. 

Join us for an Ice Cream Supper Sunday, May 6 at 5:00 p.m. in the Family Life 
Center. Bring your favorite ice cream flavor to share. 

Bible Builders for children ages 2 to 5 will be dismissed at the Sunday  
evening assembly to go “through the Bible in a year.” The memory verse for  
April is I Kings 18:21 - ”If the Lord is the One and only God, follow Him.” 

Sprouts Story & Craft Time meets Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m. in the Worship 
Center Foyer. 

Little Lambs Play Group meets Fridays at 10:00 a.m. in the Family Life  
Center. 

Worship Training for boys ages 4 to 8 meets Sunday evenings in May at  
6:00 p.m. in the Chapel Center to practice leading singing with real A/V  
equipment. The young men will lead the congregation during the May 30  
devotional. 

A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
APRIL DONATION NEEDS: 

WOCC Sharing Pantry: Tomato Products & Pasta 
Arms of Hope: Saran Wrap 

The Children’s Home of Lubbock: Bed in a Bag (twin) 

Expectant Families 

Iveth & Todd Freeman 
Cody & Dustin Haney 
Mary & Eric Kirkland 
Christelle Nordgulen 
Lindsey & Doug Peak 

Maegan & Brett Rodriguez 
Maggie & Daniel Spears 

Ling Ling & Cameron Terry 
Kaylyn & Randy Wilkinson 

Youth News 

Senior Sunday will be May 6. Senior Bibles will be presented during the 
morning assembly. Seniors, please contact Chris Tomberlin if you will not  
attend. 

Summer is approaching and there will be a lot of activities for our spiritual 
and relational growth. Summer Camps are always a great way to make new 
friends, reunite with old ones, and mature one’s faith. Registration is now 
open to both summer camps that we corporately attend as a youth group. 
Camp Bandina will be June 10-16. Camp Wyldewood: Session 4 will be  
July 8-19. The sign up links can be found at:  
http://woodlandoaks.org/forms-resources.html 

Thank you Woodland Oaks Family for being supportive and hosting another 
successful Girls Conference! Several individuals gave their time and talents to 
really help make this event special. There was a wonderful crew who came  
together over the last few months and weeks to formulate and execute this 
year’s conference. Other individuals gave up their time Friday and Saturday to 
help with last minute preparations as well as serve in different capacities  
during the conference. Thank you all!!!  
                                                                             Chris & Katrisha Tomberlin  

Thank you 

http://woccfamilycamp.weebly.com/
https://woodlandoaksvbs.weebly.com
http://woodlandoaks.org/forms-resources.html

